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The Hon Robert S  French  AC Suite 2, Level 13 Allendale Square 77 St George's Terrace
Perth, WA 6000


Dear Robert,

I write in response to your correspondence of 8 February 2019 to Professor Peter Sherlock, Vice- Chancellor of the University of Divinity.   Professor Sherlock is currently on research leave and I  am responding on behalf of the University as Acting Vice-Chancellor.

Thank you for the draft Model Code which your provided and on which you sought comment in relation to its appropriateness as a resource for the sector – I can confirm that, in principle, the University of Divinity is supportive of the draft Model Code.

Further to Professor Sherlock’s input on 13 December 2018, I am now able to advise that, at the University’s Academic Board meeting last Friday, 15 February 2019, the Board approved a new Academic Integrity Policy which underscores the University’s commitment to academic freedom.

The University has no objection to this response and the previous one provided by Professor Sherlock being published on the departmental website after the publication of your final report.

I wish you well in completing the Independent Review of Freedom of Speech in Higher Educations Providers.

Yours sincerely, Gabrielle McMullen

Professor Gabrielle McMullen AM | Acting Vice-Chancellor gmcmullen@divinity.edu.au
21 Highbury Grove, Kew, Victoria, 3101, Australia
T (+61 3) 9853 3177· ABN 95 290 912 141 · CRICOS 01037A
www.divinity.edu.au
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From: Education - Freedom of Speech Review <freedomofspeechreview@education.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 8 February 2019 3:46 PM
To: Education - Freedom of Speech Review <freedomofspeechreview@education.gov.au> Subject: Independent Review of Freedom of Speech in Higher Education Providers [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear Colleague

Please see attached a letter and a Draft Model Code from the Hon Robert French AC in relation to the Independent Review of Freedom of Speech in Higher Education Providers.

Your response would be greatly appreciated by close of business Friday 22 February 2019. Kind regards
Secretariat for Review of Freedom of Speech Quality and Access Branch
Higher Education Group
Australian Department of Education and Training E: freedomofspeechreview@education.gov.au



Notice:
The information contained in this email message and any attached files may be confidential information, and may also be the subject of legal professional privilege. If you are not the  intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this email is unauthorised. If you received   this email in error, please notify the sender by contacting the department's switchboard on 1300 566 046 during business hours (8:30am - 5pm Canberra time) and delete all copies of this transmission together with any attachments.
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